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INTERNAL MEMO 

 
From: Principal College of Medicine 

 
To: First Year Students – College of Medicine 

 
Date: 25th September, 2024 

 
RE: INVITATION TO THE COLLEGE OF MEDICINE WHITE COAT CEREMONY 

FOR THE YEAR 2024. 

 
Dear First-Year Students, 

 
2. We are pleased to invite you to the White Coat Ceremony scheduled for October 24, 

2024, at MUHAS Lecture Hall 5. This is an important ceremony for all first-year 

students in the following programmes: 

i. Doctor of Medicine (MD) 

ii. Bachelor of Science in Audiology and Speech Language Pathology 

(BSc. ASLP) 

iii. Bachelor of Science in Occupational Therapy (BSc OT) 

iv. Bachelor of Science in Diagnostic and Therapeutic Radiography (BSc. 

Rad) 

v. Bachelor of Science in Physiotherapy (BSc. Physiotherapy) 

vi. Bachelor of Medical Laboratory Sciences (BMLS) 

vii. Bachelor of Biomedical Engineering (BME) 

 
3. Attendance is mandatory, and all students are required to Carry their white coats. 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you there. 
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